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Military training at MCALF Bogue 
   
MARINE CORPS AIR STATION CHERRY POINT, N.C. (Sept. 21, 2021) — Marine Corps Air Station Cherry 
Point Range Operations is facilitating military training involving rotary-wing aircraft at Marine Corps 
Auxiliary Landing Field Bogue, North Carolina, from Sept. 20 through about Oct. 7. 
 
Local residents can expect some additional noise in and around the vicinity of the landing field, for 
multiple days. This training will most likely be unnoticed by the majority of the population. While 
training will not likely be visible to audiences outside the installation, it is possible that some community 
members could see overflying military aircraft, military vehicles and role players related to the training. 
In order to provide a realistic environment for the training, some of the activity is expected to occur in 
the early morning and late night hours. 
 
Please pardon the inconvenience this training may cause. Thanks to the community for your continued 
support of service members, and your patience with operations conducted for the sake of readiness.  
 
MCAS Cherry Point’s facilitation of this training supports new and innovative capabilities consistent with 
the Commandant's Force Design 2030 initiatives and furthers the capabilities of the Navy and Marine 
Corps team. 

 
-end- 


